; SUB AF‘.“U FUJI HEAVY INDUSTRIES LTD.

SUBARU ENGINEERING DIVISION
1-1 SUBARLU-CHO OTA GUNMA 373-8555 JAPAN
Phone: +81 276-26-2436 Fax: +81 276-26-2397

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Date: February 28, 2012

Subject: Compliance Statement in Car manual FCC ID:Y8PSSPLF02

Dear Sirs,

Our products with the above FCC ID codes are low-frequency transmitters.
The products will have been installed in cars before they are placed into the
market.

We hereby assure that the following caution statement as per CFR 47, Part 15,
Paragraph 15.21 is included in the owner's manuals of the cars:

The title “CAUTION TO USERS” or “FCC WARNING:” “NOTE:" or relevant
title and “Changes or modifications not expressly approved by the party
responsible for compliance could void the user's authority to operate the
equipment.”

In addition, we also assure that the following statement is also included in the
manual as per CFR 47, Part 15, Paragraph 15.19(a)(3):

This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules.

Operation is subject to the following two conditions:

1) this device may not cause harmful interference, and

2) this device must accept any interference received, including
interference that may cause undesired operation.

Yours sincerely,

Takashi Nishida
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.

Telephone Number: +81-276-26-2381
Fax Number: +81-276-26-2397



